
 

 

 
  
No.    320/18 
 
31st May 2018 
 
 

 

 

To: All Branches 

 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

Annual Conference 2018 - Decisions 

 

Please find attached copies of the decisions taken during Annual Conference. 
 

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to Chris Tapper or sent to  

ctapper@cwu.org 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Tony Kearns 

Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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